
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
April 26, 2024   
   
Company Name: Pleasanton Police Department  

 Address: 4833 Bernal Avenue 
 Pleasanton CA 94566 
Contact: Captain Larry Cox  
Phone: 925-931-5108  
 

UPDATE ON FATAL CAR CRASH ON FOOTHILL ROAD 
 

The City of Pleasanton Police Department continues to investigate a single-vehicle accident that occurred 

around 9 p.m. on Wednesday, April 24 on Foothill Road near Stoneridge Drive that resulted in the loss of a 

family of four. The victims were a Pleasanton family of two adults and two children under the age of 15. The 

Coroner’s Office is still working to notify the next of kin so the family’s identity will not be confirmed at this 

time. 

 

A full investigation of the accident is ongoing, although speed may have been a factor. The vehicle appears 

to have lost control and collided with a large oak tree. Despite efforts to render aid to one of the children, all 

four individuals died at the scene. 

 

The City of Pleasanton offers its deepest condolences to everyone affected by this heartbreaking loss. We 

understand that this tragedy deeply impacts the victims’ families, first responders, and our entire community, 

and encourage those affected to seek support through available resources. 

 

Follow us on Facebook, Instagram, or Twitter @pleasantonpd.  
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https://www.facebook.com/PleasantonPoliceCA/
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